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Friday 24th January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to this year’s Y3 production, “Super!”, as advertised on the newsletter 
for the last few weeks. The children are working extremely hard to put their production together, 
ready for two performances on Wednesday 5th February at 2.30pm and again at 5.30pm.  
 
Due to health and safety regulations and limited capacity in the hall, we are limiting the number of 
seats available to 2 per family – this is either 2 for the 2.30pm performance, 2 for the 5.30pm 
performance or 1 ticket for each performance. Tickets will not be issued but we need to know how 
many people are attending so we can arrange our seating appropriately.  
 
Please indicate on ParentPay if you will be attending and which performance you require 
tickets for. This information will enable us to put the correct number of chairs out and to 
meet fire regulations.  
 
As the children are working so hard on the production, we would like all children to take part in 
both performances. Please speak to your child’s class teacher if they are unable to attend the 
5.30pm performance. If you are not attending the evening performance, please drop your child off 
at 5.00pm at your child’s classroom and collect them at 6.15pm from the same place.  
 
In addition to attending the performances, we would greatly appreciate your support with costumes 
for the play.  We would like children to wear the following: 
Y3MC – plain coloured t-shirt and matching trousers or dark trousers  
Y3BB – all black (and a cowboy hat if you have one at home)  
Y3PW – all black  
 
Please note, if you do not have these, please try to borrow from others, we do not expect you to 
buy anything new. If you do not have anything suitable for your child to wear, please let us know 
and we will see what we can source from school. 
 
A few children in each class will have a different costume. We will speak to you directly if your 
child requires something different.  
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Mrs Meller, Mrs Coats, Mrs Wing, Mrs Pickles, Miss Bartlett and the Y3 team.  
 
 
 
 
 


